September , 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about racist violence. Shortly after your election you
encouraged violent racists to gather here in Berkeley and soon after opined
about very fine people rioting in Charlottesville. You have consistently
convinced racists that you are an ally and brought their hatred out into our
streets where the FBI has been warning of their potential to follow in the
footsteps of Mr McVeigh and the Klan as domestic terrorists. Recently your
desperation to remain in office (and thereby out of prison) has led you to
encourage people to menace others in my hometown of Salem and Portland
Oregon and to back their favorite conspiracy theories. Then last night
in your debate with Vice President Biden you responded to a request to
condemn such violence with a treasonous call for them to stand by, menace
voters at the polls and prepare for violence once Mr Biden is elected.

Please assure me that you will resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our peaceful streets.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



